



National Support School designated by





The Mill's Weekly Update

Friday 10th July 2020

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Class Google Hangouts

A very short one from us this week to say thank you for joining all of the wonderful Google hangouts with your classes and teachers so far. The staff have absolutely loved seeing their classes and from what you've been telling us, the children have been enjoying it too.

Year 6 Leavers

Year 6 have been given their hoodies this week, and they look brilliant in them. The children that are not in school at the moment were invited to come in and collect them – Mr Fenton and Mr Noble were glad to see so many of them. It was a bit strange, only seeing them briefly but still lovely to catch up. Thanks to our PTA for funding the hoodies. As soon as we are able, we will be inviting ALL of our Year 6 back in the new academic year and giving them their BBQ/End of term party, because we really want to say goodbye properly.

September

Next Friday's newsletter will be to let you know all about the new term return in terms of times and arrangements plus the latest health and safety guidance. We will also be sending you some information about things you can do to help your child feel ready for the new year and this will include some social and emotional skills you can talk about over the Summer.

The last week of term and the return to school date

Just a reminder that school finishes at 3pm as usual on Friday 17th July. As it stands at the moment, school is open again to all pupils from Monday 7th September 2020. More details to follow next week.

Yours sincerely,

Sophie Gosden Headteacher